
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Thursday, June 27, 2024 at 7:00 PM 

The Jefferson County Commission, in accordance with WV Code §8A-4-5, has scheduled a Public 
Hearing on the proposed text amendment to the Jefferson County Subdivision and Land Development 
Regulations, File #STA24-01. The draft amendment proposes a revision to Division 24.300 of the 
Subdivision and Land Development Regulations to include provisions requiring the Planning 
Commission to hold a Public Hearing when considering applications for Waivers.  
 
Oral or written comments can be provided at the hearing, 7:00 PM Thursday, June 27, 2024 in the 
County Commission meeting room located in the lower level of the Charles Town Library at 200 E. 
Washington St., at the side entrance on Samuel St. You may also submit written comments to 
info@jeffersoncountywv.org or to PO Box 250, Charles Town, WV 25414. 
 
Copies of the proposed text amendment is available at the Office of Planning & Zoning office and on the 
County’s website at: www.jeffersoncountywv.org. If you have any questions, please contact the Office 
of Planning & Zoning at 304-728-3228/planningdepartment@jeffersoncountywv.org. 

 

By Order of the Jefferson County Commission 

Steve Stolipher, President 
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